English
This term we will be exploring different texts linked to the seaside. The children will be writing postcards, letters in a bottle and information texts about the seaside. We will look at the Lighthouse Keepers Lunch and what it would be like to be a seagull!
The children will also recapping the year, what they liked and recounting their year.
Maths  
The children will start the term revisiting place value and subtraction. We will then identify money, add and subtract different amounts and then solve problems. Finally we will learn about time. Children will learn o’clock and half past. They will sequence events in the day. In sports week the children will look at positioning (1st, 2nd, 3rd). All term we will be checking number bonds (to 20 and 100). 
RE – Pentecost and Sacraments 
This unit invites pupils to deepen their knowledge of the Pentecost story and consider the symbolism of the story. Opportunities are provided to explore the nature of the symbolism. The nature of the disciples’ response to Pentecost is explored.
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Phonics
We are preparing for the Phonics Check which is the week commencing 11th June. After this we will be looking at spelling patterns. 
Science Seasons
This term the children will be learning about the similarities and differences of the four seasons. They will be identifying what happens across the year, how the world around them changes and how their lives are affected by the seasons in what they wear, where they go and what ctivities they can do.

	Art  & DT 
The children will be looking at healthy eating and making a smoothie. 
What’s happening this term?
5th June – St Joseph’s Church Visit 
11th June Week – PHONICS CHECK
Monday 11th – School Photos 
Tuesday 12th – Business Fair Y6
Sat 16th- Portishead Carnival
Friday 29th- Wrong Trousers Day Fundraiser.
Saturday 30th- Summer Fete.
9th July- Sports Week
19th July- 1.30pm End of Term Mass
2.45pm Paint Splash and Dash
20th July- LAST DAY OF THE YEAR 
1.30pm Leavers Assembly
Topic:  
Sun Hats or Umbrellas?
The children will focus on different types of weather in the children’s environment. It then builds on the children knowledge of very cold places and introduces them to hot areas near the equator. Children also have the opportunity to observe and record the weather. 

PE 
This term the children prepare for sports week. The children will be practising sprinting, sac race and egg and spoon. They will also be practising the field events. Sport week will be exciting with lots of new activities and experiences for the children. 
Computing
In this unit the children have the opportunity to create a digital greeting card, which will be used for Father’s Day and Thank you cards. They will also practise their typing skills. 
PSHE 
The children will be looking at transition and moving on in readiness for Year 2. 

Music
Year 1 have music lessons with Mrs Page on a Wednesday.


